
 
 
 
Upcoming events at The University of Notre Dame Australia 
 
Parent Information Evening - Wednesday 7 March 2018 - 6.00pm 
We invite parents and guardians of high school students to join us on campus for Notre Dame’s 
Parent Information Evening.  

Our presenters and panel of current students will discuss and answer your questions about Notre 
Dame’s unique admissions process, the programs on offer, recommended subjects, alternative 
pathways, and how your son or daughter can best prepare for the transition from high school to 
university. 

 
 
Have a Yarn - Tuesday 13 March 2018 - 5.30pm  
We invite current Year 11 and 12 Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students and their 
parents/guardians to join us for our annual Have a Yarn event. There will be an opportunity to chat 
about Notre Dame courses, alternative entry, hear from current students and enjoy a barbeque 
dinner. 
 
 
Medicine Information Session - Sunday 25 March 2018 – 10.45am 
We invite prospective students and their families to join us on campus for Notre Dame’s Medicine 
Information Session. Information about the Doctor of Medicine (MD) and Pre-Medicine Certificate 
(PMC) will be discussed including the application and selection process, course structure, and 
important dates and deadlines. 
 
 
For registration to any of these events, please visit http://www.nd.edu.au/events/fremantle 
 
For further information please email us on future@nd.edu.au or call 08 9433 0533. 

http://www.nd.edu.au/events/fremantle

